
Edinburgh  councillor  shaves
his head for charity!

Councillor Ronnie Cairns has had a brush with cancer over the
last year and had to  have treatment at the Western General’s
cancer  clinic.  He  was  so  grateful  for  the  treatment  he
received that he decided to raise some money for the clinic by
having  his  head  shaved.  Earlier  today  at  John  Hall
Hairdressing on Brandon Terrace, he placed himself not only at
the mercy of hairdresser John Hall, but also in the less than
capable hands of the Deputy Council Leader Councillor Steve
“Wolfman” Cardownie.

Our photo above shows L-R Cllr Adam McVey, Wolfman Cardownie,
Mrs Cairns, John Hall and Councillor Cairns.

Councillor Cairns, who represents the Drum Brae and Gyle Ward,
said: “I was glad when John took control again. Steve was a
bit rough!

“Now I have been given the all clear, I want to raise some
money for the cancer clinic at the Western General as they
were so good to me. I got five star treatment there. What I
would say to all men over 40 is get yourselves checked!”

The Edinburgh Reporter NEWS – Charity head shave! from Phyllis
Stephen on Vimeo.

If you would like to support Councillor Cairns fundraising
effort then you can contact him or his office by clicking
here. 
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The hairdresser John Hall who looks after Councillor Cairns’
locks is also raising money for charity this evening. He is
boxing three rounds at Holyrood Boxing Gymnasium in an Amateur
Boxing Charity Challenge. Contact John to support him on 0131
477 2973. If you wish to make an appointment then these are
John Hall’s full contact details here. 
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